
JANUARY

CRAZY CHAMELEON FAMILY FUN
NIGHT 2023 (CCFFN)

January 2023

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Hi,

Hope you all had a wonderful winter break and welcomed 2023
with all your heart.
My year started with all the love CSE PTA received from our
Chameleons with their sweetest cards and messages. We are
really grateful and blessed to have school admin, staff and
children who fill us up and make volunteering admirable and
worthy.

We are looking forward for having you all for our General
Assembly and VIPS Coffee on February 8th, 8.30 am to 9.30
am at CSE extended day room.  Meet the Principals, Board
and our sweet Volunteers over some coffee and treats.
Please rsvp below.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0D44ABAB2CA1FD0-
general

It was so good to see Dads who helped with the morning car
duty and it will be great to have more join in. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0D44ABAB2CA1FD0-
dads4

We have exciting events lined for the coming months and I can’t
wait to see you all being a part of it.

Have a fantastic weekend!

Cheers,
Siri 

Munira Jiwani - VIPS of the
month
Thank you for giving your
precious time and heart for
all you do for the CSE
Community. We really
appreciate you.

PTA Contact Information 
PTA Board 2022-23
President- Siri Jain
Treasurer- Lisbeth Osario
VP Fundraising- Merly Lobo
VP VIPS Coordinator- Mona Bayat

cornerstonepta.org ptacornerstone@gmail.com
 twitter - @CSE_PTA
 facebook - Cornerstone Elementary PTA CSE PTA Mailing address: 
5826 New Territory Blvd #108 Sugar Land, TX 77479 

Rides, Food Trucks, Music and Fun

Save the Date !
April 28th, 6pm to 9pm 

@CSE Staff Parking

COMING SOON - Sign-
up for CCFFN prep

work help  


